
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JULY 21, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THANKS FOR TUNING IN TODAY. I’M SHARING SOME SHORT LISTENER COMMENTS FROM 

THE SPRING LETTER MONTH. 

[JUDY] Dear Mike and the WRVM Staff. Thank you for your radio ministry. We enjoy the Christian 

music.  Some of our favorites are Psalm 95 - the National Christian Choir, Praise and Harmony, and Don 

Shire. Special thanks also for programs like Focus On the Family, Family Life Today, and Truth for Life with 

Alistair Begg. 

 [MARGE] Thank you WRVM staff for the wonderful job you do in presenting the Gospel both in 

word and song!! Thank you too Peggy for all the years you have spent helping out so much!! 

PEGGY WAS HERE FOR OVER 32 YEARS AND IS NOW ENJOYED A WELL DESERVED REST IN 

RETIREMENT.  

[JACKIE LISTENS IN APPLETON] Thank you WRVM staff for the wonderful job you do in 

presenting the Gospel both in word and song!! Thank you too Peggy for all the years you have 

spent helping out so much!! 

[DEBRA, LISTENING IN LUXEMBURG, LEFT HER LETTER IN THE COMMENTS BOX OF OUR 

ONLINE GIVING FORM]  I enjoy listening to your programs, especially the programs Revive Our 

Hearts and In The Market with Janet Marshall, and your music. Thank you for the family friendly 

radio station!    

HANK – GREEN BAY] Hello, Staff at WRVM – FM Radio. What a Blessing to be able to listen 

daily to a wonderful God-inspired Christian radio station like yours!  Of course, the three radios 

that I listen to most often, one in my personal vehicle, one in my work delivery vehicle, and the 

third in my home office, are all constantly tuned to 102.7 FM .Thank you for your fantastic 

Christian listening experience. I’ve been listening to your radio station for approximately 20 

years.  

IT’S ALWAYS NICE TO HEAR FROM LISTENERS. DON’T FORGET TO CHECK OUT OUR 

UPCOMING EVENTS ON OUR WEBSITE, THE BUS TRIPS AND CONCERTS. THE TRIP TO THE 

NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IS FILLING FAST SO BE SURE TO CHECK THAT OUT 

AND GET YOUR REGISTRATION IN SOON!  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


